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Attendance Heroes 
Well done to this week’s 
attendance heroes. 
Class 1 – Nursery &  
Reception have the  
highest attendance this week. 
 

  

16th September 2022 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
It has been wonderful to be back at school and to be working with our lovely children who 
have returned to school and are working so hard! 
 

The children have really enjoyed their PE sessions this week (mult-iskills and tag rugby) 
and look so smart in their PE clothing. 
 

We are looking forward to an exciting term and will be publishing lots of provisional dates 
on Dojo and Facebook. 
 

Wishing you a lovely weekend, 
 

Kind regards, 
Mrs. McDowell      
CET Headteacher      
 

 

 ADMISSIONS FOR NURSERY & RECEPTION 2023  
We are open for nursery and reception applications at Northside Primary School.  

 If you know anyone looking for a school with a friendly and engaging learning 
environment, please ask them to call in have a look around & meet our friendly staff. 

Please give us a call on 01900 62255 – We would love to meet you! 

This week’s attendance 
Class 1: 96.45% 
Class 2: 96.00%  
Class 3: 95.56% 
Class 4: 95.33% 

Whole school: 95.81% 
National benchmark: 96.6% 

 

Nasal Flu Vaccinations 
Please can all nasal flu vaccination forms be returned to school  

by Monday 19th September 
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Stars of the week 
Class 1: Greyson – Respect, Responsibility  

& Resilience      
Class 2: Maxine – Resilience   
Class 3: Aaliyah – Resilience     
Class 4: Kay – Resilience  

Well done!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    
 

 

 

 

   

  

  

 

Upcoming dates 
19th Sept  School Closed  
22nd Sept KS2 Trip to Rheged (Class 3 & 4) 
26th Sept  New Orian menu 
26th – 30th Sept  KS2 Swimming Lessons 
30th Sept  Macmillian Coffee Morning 
6th October Spooky Monster Lunch Theme Day 
21st October Whole School Trip  
21st October School finishes for half term 
31st October Halloween 
18th November Children In Need 
 
 

 
 

Breakfast Club           
Breakfast Club runs from 8am every 
day. The cost is £2 per child, per day. 
Please contact Miss Mitchell to book. 

After School Clubs (Sports Club)       
Sports Club will run every Monday & 
Thursday.  
Mondays will be with Workington 
Reds and Thursdays will be 
Workington Leisure Centre.  
Children can participate in a range of 
ball games and team activities.  
Attendance Matters 
Our attendance is great for the first 
week back at 95.81%!   
The national benchmark is 96.6%! 
Please remember, attendance every 
day to school is extremely vital to 
children’s learning. Research shows 
that children absent from school 
negatively affects their performance.  
House Points 
We are introducing a new points 
reward system within school.  
Each class will have 4 houses; 

- Loweswater (Red) 
- Crummock (Green) 
- Buttermere (Blue 
- Ennerdale (Yellow) 

Children will be placed in a team in 
their classes and will receive points for 
showing respect, resilience and 
responsibility.  

 
 

 
 

PE Days / Kit for September  
PE days are as follows; 
✓ Class 1: Tuesday & Thursday 
✓ Class 2: Tuesday & Thursday 
✓ Class 3: Tuesday & Thursday 

On Tuesdays, PE lessons will be run by  
Miss Marshall from Workington Academy. 
On Thursdays, PE lessons will be run by  
Miss Atkinson from Workington Leisure Centre. 
Please can children to bring their PE kit into 
school on PE days.  
Our PE kit consists of the following; 

• Plain white t-shirt (Logo optional) 

• Black joggers/shorts 

• Trainers  

• Earrings must be removed.  

 
 
 


